
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear devotees and friends of our temple, 

 

Our community is blessed with a beautiful Shiva Vishnu Temple which 

has become the sanctuary for our spiritual, cultural, educational and 

social needs. We have reached a major milestone of the fifteenth (15) 

Varshikotsavam (anniversary) after the Maha Kumbhabhishekam and 

Pranaprathishtapana held during November of 2001. 

 

Our community should be proud to have worked very hard and 

harmoniously to make this happen. Since 1996, we solicited funds for 

the sponsorship for various deities (Ishtadevathas). Hundreds of donors 

sponsored various deities during the past 20 years. We are indebted to all 

our donors.  

 

Our Board of trustees has decided to close accepting any more funds 

towards the deity sponsorship at the end of this year, so that we can 

make permanent plaques in bronze with the names of the donors. If you 

are interested in donating funds for any of the deities, please call or  

e-mail Dr. R. Iyengar for further details.  

(954) 433-1422) or  ramuiyengar1941@gmail.com.  

 

All the contributions are tax deductible. Please note below the list of 

deities and the amount. 
 

 

Thank you 

Temple management 

Ekambaranatha ( SHIVA) $10,000.00 

Venkateshwara (VISHNU) $10,000.00 

Each Parivara Devathas (except Kamakshi) $5,000.00 

Navagrahas, or Garuda, or Nandi $1,000.00 
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